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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by Analogue Holdings Limited (the “Company”) on a voluntary basis.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 5 December 2019 (the 
“Announcement”) in relation to the investigations conducted by the Competition Commission 
on certain conducts of ATAL Building Services in respect of the Contract. Capitalised terms 
used but not otherwise defined herein shall have the same meanings as ascribed to them in the 
Announcement.

On 16 June 2022, it came to the attention of the Company that the Competition Commission filed 
an application with the Competition Tribunal to seek reliefs as described in the application (the 
“Proceedings”).

The Company and ATAL Building Services are in the course of seeking legal advice on the 
Proceedings. The Company will make further announcement(s) on this matter as and when 
appropriate.
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